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Because of an error in the interpretation of measurement results, the uncertainty on the number of target protons in Table I
and in the text was incorrectly reported as 0.47%. The correct uncertainty is 0.92%. As a result, the combined uncertainty is
2.2%, not 2.1%. The uncertainty in the measured IBD yield and flux increases by approximately 0.1% due to the change in
the uncertainty in the number of target protons. The covariance matrix of the extracted reactor antineutrino spectrum in the
Supplemental Material has been appropriately corrected. An updated version of the results in this Letter appears in Ref. [1].
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